Jamieson PAC General Meeting March 9, 2022

Minutes

In Attendance

PAC Executives

Kathy Tran Cindy Ling Lily Cheng Janice Yip Natasha Miladinovic Ginny Chiu

Lena Ling Edwin Lee

General Members

Samantha, Andrew Kwan, Michelle Leung, Grace Hoffert, Kitty Liang, Dora Tsang, Eddie Todoc, Olivia Lau,

Call to Order

Kathy Tran called the meeting to order at 7:01 pm.

Land acknowledgement (Natasha Miladinovic)

Approval of Agenda

Ginny motions to approve agenda, seconded by Cindy, motion carried.

Approval of previous general minutes – Feb 2, 2022

Edwin motions to approve minutes, seconded by Cindy motion carried.

Chair's Report: Kathy Tran

- Kathy wishes everyone Happy Spring.
- Hot lunch is going well and will continue after spring break.
- Outdoor mural still in the works.
- Fundraisers in spring will include the plant sale and Eat Yer Meat sale.
- Need to recruit new PAC members to make Jamieson great for your kids.

Principal's Report: Natasha Miladinovic

- Thank you to the PAC for all their work and supporting our school.
- Staff are very happy to have new iPads for the students, and they voted to replace the upstairs iPad cart. The old iPads have been distributed to classes. We will order 8 additional iPads in order to complete the upstairs cart to have 30 new iPads.

- Rapid test kits coming from Ministry of Health, and we hope to distribute them before Spring Break
- Classes are starting to go on field trips.
- Pink shirt day assembly went well; we read a story and talked about acceptance.
- Basketball practices started and we are continuing with badminton.
- Grade 4 &7 student learning surveys are being done at this time.
- Still looking at options for an outdoor mural.

Treasurer's Report

- Hot lunch expenditure cheques are going out and payments are coming in from the hot lunch program.
- Only changes are equipment \$223.99 for earthquake tent.
- Hot lunch has made ~\$5806.89 profit so far.
- Still have Gaming funds and General funds to use up for the year.

New Business

- Banner Update / logo
 - o Ginny has the banner and is able to put it up without any problems
 - o Base stand is heavy metal and very sturdy; it is quite tall (11')
 - o Easy to assemble and can be done by kids at track and field meet
- Spring planning
 - We may have a spring carnival this year.
- Spring fundraisers
 - Spring plant sale will be running soon, similar to last year.
 - o Planned delivery date will be May 19th, the Thursday before the long weekend.
 - We will start campaigning in April, flyer and communication to come.
 - Eat Yer Meat will happen at the same time.
- Next meeting
 - o April 20th, 2022

Adjournment

Lily motions to adjourn meeting, seconded by Janice, meeting adjourned at 7:18pm.